
Friday, January 20, 2023 
Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group D has duty this week 

 

 

 

 

 

Please Release The Following 

Boys Frosh Basketball 

@ 1:15 

Girls Varsity Water Polo 

@ 1:15 

Attention Students:  Are you interested in a $800 
scholarship opportunity?  If so, the High School Student 
Oratory Contest “Find Your Light” Scholarship is 
available.  You must write a speech no longer than 3 
minutes on a the given topic.  Speeches are due by Monday, 
January 23rd, by 12:00pm.  If interested, see your English 
teacher TODAY. 
 
Attention Dons:  Do you want to avoid truancy letters or 
the possibility of missing out on school events due to 
excessive absences?  If so, sign up in the Attendance Office 
for Saturday Make Up School scheduled for January 28th.  
You must sign up NO LATER THAN Thursday, January 
26th.  Your absence must have happened between January 
17th and January 27th to be able to attend Saturday Make 
Up School. 

Athletics 

Boys Frosh Basketball vs Bosco Tech 
  @ Bosco Tech - 3:30 
 
Girls Varsity Water Polo vs Cabrillo 
  @ Cabrillo - 3:30 

Sports 

One more month until Spring season is in full affect!  All 
Spring student athletes must be cleared with the Athletics 
Office no later than Friday, January 27th, at 1:30pm.  All 
new packets must be turned in by January 27th at 1:30pm.  
All transfer of information from Fall or Winter sports to 
Spring must be submitted to Mrs. Garcia in the Athletics 
Office by Friday, January 27th, at 1:30pm.  We will not 
accept any late adds past Friday, January 27th.  Athletic 
Clearance packets can be found in the Front Office, in the 
Athletics Office, Room 316, and online at svdons.com.  All 
packets must be turned into Mrs. Garcia in the Athletics 
Office, not your coach or not the Front Office.  Thank you 
very much! 

Clubs & Activities 

Hey Dons:  Are you interested in learning more about Asian 
culture?  Make sure to join us in Room 501 during Lunch 
for the Asian Student Union’s first meeting!  All are  
welcome and we hope to see you there!! 

Yearbook 

Hey there Dons:  Do you or someone you know have a  
special talent, something unique about them or has 
achieved something great?  Let Yearbook know so we can 
feature them in the yearbook!  Check out the Yearbook 
Instagram page or the various flyers across campus.  Scan 
the QR Code, click the link and fill out the Google form or 
stop by Room 509 or Room 513.  Those who are chosen, will 
speak to the Student Highlight Team to schedule the  
photoshoot and interview dates. 
 
Seniors:  Time is running out to purchase a senior ad for 
the yearbook.  All materials and payment are due by  
February 15th, no exceptions.  If you are planning on  
purchasing an ad, fill out the order form passed out by your 
English teacher or purchase on www.yearbookforever.com 
as soon as possible.  Once ads sell out they are gone! 


